
To, 

Mr. Niladri Nath Bagchi  

 

 

Respected sir, 
                       I am a last year student of zoology honours at 

“Charuchandra collage” under Calcutta university. The exam of my 6th 

semester is going on and the last exam will be held on 4th august. My 

exam went pretty well. I have passed the previous semester (SEM-5) 

with 8.688 SGPA marks. Now I am searching for a good MSc collage. 

After completing BSc, I want to do MSc. As the entrance exam of Visva-

Bharati Santiniketan will be held on 3rd august, one day before my last 

exam, I can’t give the exam and I will miss one opportunity. 

                    I have been receiving the scholarship since 2017. I am very 

thankful to you and team “MUKTI” for giving me this opportunity. It helps 

me a lot to handle the expenses of my books and tution fees. Your 

encouragement gives me mental support to move forward without any 

fear. You inspire me to become a better human being and to do something 

good for our society. I have started teaching from your and ma’am’s 

encouragement, now I love to do that. I am very grateful to you and also 

to team “MUKTI” for giving me the chance and introduced me with such 

beautiful and kind hearted people. I want to request you to keep blessing 

and showing me the right path of the life. I am also requesting to keep 

supporting me. 

  
Thanking you. 
                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                    Your sincerely, 

                                                                                                  Payel Mondal                      
 
Dated: 28th July, 2022 


